
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATION  
 

                                                     

The following Planning Applications have been received by the Building and Development Control Committee.  
Any person may inspect the plans in the States Planning Office, Island Hall, as Tuesday 03rd October 2017 

REF NO NAME OF 
APPLICANT LOCATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2017/090 Lt Col Tim Underhill Les Abres, Val Reuters Remove two overgrown fir trees.  
PA/2017/091 Mr & Mrs B Cross de 

Chavannes 
11 Gauvains Row, Newtown Removal of 4 aspens and 1 Sycamore, all 

overgrown and now precarious.  
 

PA/2017/092 Mrs K Currie Le Grenier, Chemin du 
Meunier 

Replace upvc windows for new upvc 
windows. 

 

PA/2017/093 Mr Keith Murray La Bella-Hara, Le Colimbot Erection of a shed in rear garden.  
 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM 
IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY MONDAY 23rd OCTOBER 2017. 
ANY REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED  
 
Letters (or emails) of representation should be about the proposed development and not about the applicant.  Please note that 
letters (and emails) of representation are not treated as confidential by the Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant.  
 

       
  

     
      

       
  

               2nd October 2017  

Sam Osborne. Assistant Planning Officer  
For and on behalf of the Building and 
Development Control Committee    

     Sam.Osborne@gov.gg 
    Tel. 825535 
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